TO:

ElPasoHealth

HEALTH PLANS FOR EL PASOANS. BY EL PASOANS
MEMORANDUM

Valued Providers

FROM:

El Paso Health

DATE:

October 5, 2018
Electronic Fund Transfer (EFT) Deposits

Effective October 8, 2018, El Paso Health will deposit separate EFT payments by
program for STAR, CHIP and CHIP Perinate. You will no longer receive deposits

in a bulk amount.
If you are not currently enrolled in EFT or have any questions regarding this

correspondence please contact our Provider Relations Team M-F from 8am-5pm at
1-877-532-2877 x1507.
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